GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No.2015/H-1/7/3 New Delhi, dt.28.01.2020

Principal Chief Medical Directors,
All Indian Railways,

PCMOs of PUs

All Indian Railways.

Sub: Detection and containment of Coronavirus.

As per recent Media reports, certain cases of suspected coronavirus have
been detected in the country. It is also been reported that the methodology of
treatment of coronavirus has not been established so far. Thus, preventive action
to contain spread of such cases is the need of the day.

All Medical in charges of your Zones/PUs should be advised to be
in-constant touch with the respective State Health Authorities to obtain the
guidelines/updates issued on the subject & take necessary detective, preventive &
curative measures suggested by such State Authorities.

K\. Qﬁn ol(my,”

(Dr. K. Sridhar)

Executive Director Health (General)
Railway Board.

Tele. 011-478-43132,

Email : edh@rb.railnet.gov.in
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